
 

 

Thursday 10th November 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This year, Children in Need are having their Great SPOTacular appeal on Friday 18th 

November 2022. To mark this occasion and to show our support for this annual charity event, the 

school council have discussed ideas and asked their classes what they thought would be a good way 

to acknowledge and support the great work of this charity. 

They have decided that they would like to come to school on Friday 18th November wearing 

something spotty/yellow/Pudsey-related or in their own clothes, if they would like to!  

This is purely voluntary and should come at no additional expense to our parents. The 

children could create or wear something that they already have at home. There is also no cost for 

participating and is purely for the enjoyment of the children. Any donations that you wish to make 

should be made online, directly to the charity. https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

 Children in Need puts the money raised by you towards helping disadvantaged children and 

young people around the UK. They fund local charities and projects who help remove the barriers 

that are facing children and young people, so that they can thrive. Children in Need work closely 

with a whole range of organisations and ensure that the money raised goes to supporting the young 

people that need it most. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Atkinson  

(School Council Lead) 

 

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

